Procedure for Placing Special Education Students 
At Dale Young Community High School & Adult Education
To ensure the best pathway for success of students with an IEP, certain steps must be taken.  Please follow the procedures below.
1.  The student’s IEP team (including the Special Ed Technical Assistant) must convene and review the current goals, objectives, and progress.    After review, if the team determines that the student is not making adequate progress (i.e. not meeting the criteria of the IEP goals), then DYCH can be considered.  The administration from DYCH should  provide consultation.  Consider the following:
A.  If the IEP team determines that the goals and objectives are appropriate and adequate progress is being made, then the current location remains.

B. If the IEP team determines that adequate progress is not being made and the setting of DYCH would increase the likelihood of progress, then the team can change the location for the student’s classes and IEP services.  

a. When it is determined that the location for the student’s educational needs will be at DYCH, the DYCH administrator and special educator will need to become a part of the IEP team to determine if the current IEP is appropriate for the new location or if a new IEP needs to be developed.  

C. The IEP team must always consider unique personal circumstances.
2. All school policies and procedures apply to all students including students’ with disabilities, unless stated in writing.
If there are any questions or concerns, please call your special education technical assistant.

